
 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 
 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington DC, 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Upper Occoquan Service Authority Septage Receiving Facility 
Improvement project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Upper 
Occoquan Service Authority, located at 14631 Compton Road, Centerville, Virginia, DC 20121. The 
funding would be used for improving the Upper Occoquan Service Authority’s septic waste receiving 
facility to more adequately and efficiently handle the volume and waste being delivered to the facility. 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this septic waste receiving facility is vital for 
the regional processing of waste and grey water and helps maintain healthy and clean water for the 
community. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the 
Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.S 1383(c)(1). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 
 
      Sincerely, 

M 
      Suhas Subramanyam 
      Member of Congress 


